
   
 

Initial Stakeholder Engagement for Provider Payment Maximums 
 

DSHS is beginning a rates study which will inform the work for the LTSS Trust Commission 

Provider Payment Maximums Workgroup. DSHS will bring engage with stakeholders and 

gather feedback to bring to the Commission workgroups. At this point, the workgroup 

may want to invite specific stakeholders to join the workgroup.  

Below is the list of potential stakeholders to engage with:  

➢ Leading Age  

➢ Home Care Association 

➢ SEIU 775  

➢ Adult Family Home Council  

➢ AARP  

➢ W4A 

➢ Washington Healthcare Association 

➢ Pacific Association for Medical Equipment Services (PAMES) 

➢ Washington State Nurses Association 

➢ Washington State Physical Therapy Association 

➢ Washington Occupational Therapy Association  

➢ Home Care Coalition 


